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City of Charleston Warming Center to Re-Open Tonight 

  
Charleston, S.C.—Due to the expected cold temperatures this evening, the city of 
Charleston’s warming shelter at the Arthur W. Christopher Community Center, 265 Fishburne 
Street, will re-open at 8 p.m. tonight, March 19, 2021, and will remain open until 7 a.m. 
tomorrow. Guests must arrive by 11 p.m. to be checked in. 
 
For more details, including available resources, transportation and COVID-19 safety 
precautions, please visit: https://www.charleston-sc.gov/2487/City-of-Charleston-Warming-
Shelter. 
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